
WE STOOD UP FOR OURSELVES,
AND THEY BACKED DOWN!

Management didn’t know what they were in for 
when they eliminated our ability to use the “do 

not schedule” option on Kronos. This option had 
allowed us to take time off unpaid from work.

Ambulatory Union Stewards filed a class action 
grievance.

One day after we met with HR and management 
to voice our opposition, they restored the “do 
not schedule” code in Kronos for all workers.

This an important victory. It should be a 
reminder to all us that together, we have the 
power to protect our benefits and demand a 

strong voice in our workplace.

If you see management implement any other 
negative changes, please alert the Union Steward 

in your department.
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For more information, contact NUHW Organizer 
Ian Wolverton at (508) 667-7056 or iwoolverton@nuhw.org 


